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Project Overview:  
The Marysville Blvd Vision Zero Safety Project aims to 
significantly improve road safety for all users along Marysville 
Boulevard, from Arcade Boulevard to North Avenue. This 
initiative is part of the City of Sacramento's broader Vision Zero 
strategy to eliminate traEic fatalities and serious injuries by 
2027. 
 
Potential Project Features: 

• Road Diet: Reducing travel lanes to calm traEic and enhance safety. 
• Protected Bike Lanes: Upgrading existing bike lanes for safer cycling. 
• Pedestrian Safety: Adding new pedestrian signals and controlled crossings. 
• Infrastructure Improvements: Conducting pavement repair and sidewalk 

enhancements. 
 
Community Concerns: Feedback from local resident’s highlights concerns over 
aggressive driving, the need for safer pedestrian crossings, and the overall safety of 
cyclists and pedestrians along the corridor. 
 

Community Concerns Identified: (Vision Zero Top 5 Corridor Study Outreach Feedback) 
• Visibility: Residents described visibility issues due to skew of intersections and 

obstructions.  
• Signals/Signage: Residents suggested that more signals or flashing beacons could 

help make it safer for pedestrians to cross the street.  
• Crossings: DiEiculty crossing the street as a pedestrian because crosswalks are far 

apart, and drivers do not pay attention when pedestrians are present.  
• Speed: It was shared that some drivers travel a high speeds and drive aggressively 

along Marysville Boulevard.  
 

Current Status: The project is in the preliminary design phase, with eEorts underway to 
begin environmental clearance. Community input is being sought to inform the design and 
implementation process. 
 
Get Involved: The city values community input and oEers various channels for residents to 
contribute their views, including community meetings, online surveys, and email updates. 
 
Contact Information: For questions or comments regarding the project, please reach out 
via the following: 
 
Phone: 916-809-9987 
Email: MarysvilleVZ@cityofsacramento.org 


